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NOTICE 
 

TRANSITION TO AASHTOWARE PROJECT 
BIDSTM 

 
Beginning with the January 17, 2018 letting,  

the Arkansas Department of Transportation will transition from Expedite to  

AASHTOWare Project BidsTM bidding software.  From this point forward,  

the Department will only accept internet bids submitted through  

Bid Express using AASHTOWare Projects BidsTM bidding software.  

 
Current digital IDs used in conjunction with Expedite are no longer valid.   

Prospective bidders must contact Bid Express, beginning November 20, 2017,  

to create a new digital ID for Project Bids.   

Bid Express’ toll-free phone number is 1-888-352-2439 and their website address is www.bidx.com.   

 
For more information about AASHTOWare Project BidsTM bidding software, 

please visit the link below. 
https://bidx.com/site/trainingcenter 

 
 

For more information contact Tammy Goshien in the Department’s Program Management Division. 
pcd@ardot.gov 

Program Management Division 
Phone: (501) 569-2261 

Fax: (501) 569-2623 
 
 

 

 


